
Dear Senator: 

 

I am writing to urge you to oppose SB 608. Statewide rent control is not the answer, in fact it will be 

more of a detriment to the current housing crisis by leading to higher rents and fewer units overall. We 

support diversification, not gentrification, as this bill would ultimately wind up causing. 

 

Please put your efforts into incentivizing the building of additional housing units, and not regulation that 

will limit housing.  

 

Please reject SB 608 when it comes to the Senate floor. 

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Bennett 

 

 


